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For Immediate Release: Wednesday, April 28, 2021 
 

Cayuga County COVID-19 Situational Update as of 2:00pm 
 
New Cases 
Monday, April 26, 2021- twelve new cases completed 
 
Tuesday, April 27, 2021- eighteen new cases completed 
 
Active Cases in Mandatory Isolation 
102 Mandatory Isolation 
 
Confirmed Cases – total since March 18, 2020 
There have been 5,905 cases of COVID-19 in Cayuga County. 
 
Hospitalizations 
Today there are two COVID-19 related hospitalizations at Auburn Community Hospital.  
 
Deaths 
There have been 89 total Cayuga County deaths related to COVID-19. 
 
Additional Information 
The use of the Johnson and Johnson vaccine has been resumed by the Cayuga County Health 
Department as the Centers for Disease Control and the Food and Drug Administration have 
confidence that this as a safe and effective vaccine in preventing  COVID-19 .  
 
The FDA has determined that the available data demonstrates that the vaccine’s known and 
potential benefits outweigh its known and potential risks in individuals 18 years of age and older.  
 
As always, we emphasize the importance of getting the COVID-19 vaccine and we encourage 
residents to utilize any of the authorized vaccines available to them.  


